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New CFO Selected For Marysville's CMH

(KMZA)--A new Chief Financial Officer is selected for Community Memorial Healthcare in
Marysville.

According to a press release from the hospital, Beverly Fiferlick is selected for the job, effective
immediately.

Fiferlick brings more than 11-years of healthcare experience into the position, and will be
responsible for all financial operations at CMH.

She comes from Sioux Falls, South Dakota where she served as healthcare consultant and auditor

for over two years. For the past 9-years, Fiferlick served as a reimbursement/financial analyst for 19
rural South Dakota hospitals.

She looks forward to living in Marysville with her husband, Jeff, and their two young daughters.
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